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Tuesday 11th June 2024 
Newsletter 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
Official Appointments 
We are delighted to confirm that Dr Allen and Mrs Hemming have been appointed as the permanent 
coHeadteachers of Clifton Primary and Mrs Bi as permanent Deputy Headteacher. Having all started work 
at Clifton in the 1990s, it continues to be an honour and a privilege to serve Clifton and its community. We 
look forward to leading the school into the next stage of its future.  
 
Eid Parties 
As many of you may be celebrating Eid on either 16th or 17th June, we will be having Eid parties in class on 
Tuesday 18th June. Children can bring in food and drink and wear party clothes for the day.  
 
Mums Run and Community Fitness 
Please remember we welcome mums to come into school and join us for a gentle walk/ run every 
Wednesday and Friday morning at 9am. We also run a FREE women’s staff and community fitness session 
after school on a Friday at 3.30pm. We hope to see you there! 
 
Date for your Diary! 
We are very lucky to have the National Trust Blossom Branch just around the corner on Ladypool Road. We 
will be working with them to develop the site and identify areas for planting. We will then open the school 
on SATURDAY 14TH SEPTEMBER for a family planting day, when you can come into school and plant a tree 
or plant with your child. Each family can also register for their own blossom tree too!  
 
Routine Appointments 
Please remember that routine dentist or optician appointments should be made after school or in the 
holidays so that your child doesn’t miss any vital learning time and it does not affect their attendance. 
Thank you.  
 
Eid Mubarak to everyone who will be celebrating this weekend! 
 
Yours faithfully,  
 
S Allen     N Hemming 

 
Dr S Allen and Mrs N Hemming 
Co Headteachers 
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